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To:   AmeriHealth Caritas Delaware Providers 

Date:   March 29, 2018 

Subject:  Claim Payment during Credentialing 

Summary: AmeriHealth Caritas Delaware will continue to pay claims as participating while we 

complete provider credentialing.  

As a friendly reminder, AmeriHealth Caritas Delaware is working diligently to complete 

credentialing during our period of implementation. During the implementation period from 

January 1, 2018 through April 30, 2018, AmeriHealth Caritas Delaware will continue to process 

and pay all claims as participating.  

If you have any questions, please contact your designated Account Executive:  

 Tiara Goodmond - Hospitals 

TGoodmond@amerihealthcaritas.com  

(302) 270-6750 

 Latasha Smith-Tutt - New Castle County 

Physician Groups 

LSmith-Tutt@amerihealthcaritas.com 

(302) 268-0424 

 Kristina Peden - Kent/Sussex County 

Physician Groups 

KPeden@amerihealthcaritas.com 

(302) 256-6254 

 Karen Lysinger - BH Providers and Facilities  

Klysinger@amerihealthcaritas.com 

(302) 233-5700 

 William (Beau) Thompson - LTSS Providers  

WThompson@amerihealthcaritas.com 

(302) 233-8908 

 Katrina Tillman - Ancillary Providers  

KTillman@amerihealthcaritas.com 

(302) 233-1544 

If you are still in the credentialing process Amerihealth Caritas will process your claims at the 

in network participating rate. 

 Again, we thank you for your participation in AmeriHealth Caritas Delaware! Please remember 

to visit our website at www.amerihealthcaritasde.com for the latest provider network 

updates.  
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